Dear Friend of Borah Baseball Boosters:
We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits.

As a proud member of the Borah High School community, we are writing to you to thank
you for being a huge support for our program. Your donations and sponsorship are
crucial to our fundraising to support our talented student-athletes and enhance their
athletic experiences.

The funds raised from your donations and sponsorship have and will be directly
contributed to the Borah Baseball Boosters' mission of providing our players with the
necessary resources, training equipment, and facilities they need to excel both on and off
the field. Your tax-deductible contributions, and those of other businesses and
individuals, make a direct impact on the success of the program. (Tax |ID# 82-3033168).

The funds raised allow us to provide improvements to the renown historic Wigle Field,
training facility upgrades, new equipment, uniforms for players, and to contribute
summer club fees for every player.

We believe that sports have the power to transform lives and instill important values such
as discipline, teamwork, and resilience. By supporting the Borah Baseball Boosters, you
play a vital role in nurturing the next generation of leaders who will make a positive
impact on our community.

We appreciate your generous donations and sponsorships and value our connection with
community members, businesses, and families. Thank you for your willingness to
continue donating and sponsoring to make the Borah Baseball program grow now and
for the future.

Sincerely,

Borah Baseball Boosters, Inc
6001 W Cassia Street
Boise, ID 83709

Etta Eberlin, Board President

Email: etta.eberlin@boiseschools.org
Phone: 208-869-6667


mailto:etta.eberlin@boiseschools.org

